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Billing Reminder:  The 2019 Water and Facility assessment of $125.00 per lot was due September 1, 2019. If you use your bank’s bill pay, be sure to update your payment amount if you haven’t already done so. 






September 2019 Billing Newsletter

    Community Alert!  There has been some VANDALISM of community property. 
· Thursday, August 8th someone disconnected most of the lines connecting the float to the pier. It could have been lost if it had been completely detached. It recently underwent expensive repairs and upgrades; to replace it would require many permits and would cost thousands of dollars. 
· Tuesday night, August 13th, the picnic shelter was defaced with nasty, spray-painted graffiti.  This is the 2nd time in the last few months that it has been vandalized. The board wants to express their gratitude to Ms. Weatherford for painting over it.
The board of trustees is taking steps to better protect our community property in the future.  If you witness vandalism happening call 911.  If you have any information about these incidents please call the office.
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This is the last month for summer water rates. The water allotment for June through September is 1500 cubic ft. or 11,220 gallons. The allotment for October through May is 1000 cubic ft. You can check how much water you’ve used so far in the month by subtracting the “PRESENT READING” number on the front of this bill from the current reading on your water meter.  Water meters are typically read at the end of each month. 

[image: MC900056914[1]]Schools are open:  Be alert for children walking to and from bus stops in the early morning and afternoon.   When school bus lights are flashing and the stop sign is extended you may not pass the bus.  Reminder: The speed limit in Rolling Hills Glencairn is 25 MPH. 

The pool is now closed for the winter. There are lost and found items we’d love to return to their owners.  Contact the office at 360-678-7446 to recovering your missing things.  All leftover items will be donated to charity on Oct. 15, 2019.
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As you probably know, the deer population in our neighborhood has increased in the last few years.  Be extra alert for deer on or near the roads while driving.

The Whidbey Island Conservation district is hosting a class at our clubhouse on September 21st from 10am to 12pm. See the enclosed insert. 
   
[image: http://images.clipartpanda.com/open-book-outline-clipart-sunglasses_outline_black_white_line_art_coloring_book_colouring-1979px.png]Whidbey Island Lion’s Club has placed a collection box in the office for usable & broken eyeglasses. Including: frames, lenses, hearing aids & batteries. These items support their “Recycle For Sight” program. They also collect cell phones & batteries for the Wounded Warrior Project.  Drop them by the office. 
[image: http://t1.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcRkfcIshn_J6zPQKwAccYSwkSuZ3pYwSFQ15cxMACdG5U0939pKkA]
Census Bureau employees are going door-to-door to ensure accuracy of their address lists prior to the 2020 census. They have Census Bureau photo ID cards, labeled bags and laptops. More info at 2020census.gov.
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The next Board of Trustees meeting is rescheduled from September 10, 2019 to Tuesday, 
 September, 17, 2019 at 7pm at the clubhouse.  All members are invited and encouraged to attend.
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